RGC BOARD MEETING 7/07/15
Meeting called to order by Jesse Sierra at 6:45pm

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

Jesse Sierra, Russ Tabbert, Paul Christianson, Charlie Aichele, Freida Aichele, Dick Hunt,
Gary Krohn, John Parola, Steve Ries, Scott Clifford & Paul Gonzales

PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

Jesse reviewed the recently held David Oxley Tournament. He reported that the Tournament went well
with only one minor problem. We will need to print out more copies of “Parent’s Rules” as there were a
few problems concerning Parents who got too involved with their children. Other than that even with
the very hot weather, all went well with good scores being shot by many of the young Players.

VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

Russ said that the Newsletter for the quarter would be sent out on Thursday, 7/9/15.

SECRETARY'S REPORT:

Jesse reported for Chuck and said that the current membership was at 287 members.

TREASURE'S REPORT:

Paul reviewed the current General Budget and the Christmas fund with all. There were no exceptions to
report at this time, however, the need to get more people to attend the Party is important and that we all
need to “talk it up” to all Members.

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT:

Gary reported that the Firecracker Tournament and the out of town Tournaments at Windsor and
Bodega went off without any problems. Gary brought up that for Tournaments that are out of town, the
prize money would be paid off in “Book Money” at Diamond Oaks, like all local Tournaments. The
only exception would be when the away Tournament Golf Courses request that their courses be used
for book money. All members approved that motion. Gary also reiterated that Players who cancel out of
a tournament let him know by e-mail, phone, etc. Calls to the Pro Shop are not acceptable.

BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT:

Charlie reported on the Tournament Budget. There were no issues to report.

HANDICAPPER'S REPORT:

th
Jesse reported for Ken Lyon and stated all Handicaps for the Plumas Lakes Tournament on July 18
were set up.



WEB MASTER'S REPORT:

Steve reports all handicaps and Eclectic results are updated and in the system.

RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT:

Freida had nothing to report.

CORRESPONDENCE:

Nothing to report
OLD BUSINESS:
None to report.

NEW BUSINESS:

Gary reported on changes to the RGC Tournament Guide. There were numerous changes and they will
be reported to the membership at the open meeting on July 16,

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:35PM.
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